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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am writing to express my deep concern and strong opposition to the proposed aerial killing of 
brumbies at Kosciuszko National Park. I am an avid lover of wildlife and an advocate for ethical 
and humane wildlife management practices. I firmly believe that there are alternative, non-lethal 
methods to address the concerns associated with brumby populations in the park without resorting 
to such a drastic and inhumane approach. 

 

Kosciuszko National Park is a unique and precious natural ecosystem that is home to a diverse 
range of flora and fauna. Brumbies have been a part of this environment for over a century and 
have adapted to their surroundings. They are a symbol of Australia's heritage and history, and their 
presence in the park adds to its cultural and ecological significance. 

 

While I understand the concerns about the potential impacts of brumbies on the park's delicate 
ecosystem, I believe that a more compassionate and scientifically sound approach can be taken to 
address these issues. There are several alternatives to aerial killing that can be explored, including: 

 

Fertility Control: Implementing fertility control measures can help manage brumby populations 
over time without resorting to lethal methods. 

 

Habitat Restoration: Investing in habitat restoration efforts can help mitigate the impacts of 
brumbies as well as humans by improving the quality and availability of natural resources for all 
wildlife species. 

 

Public Education: Raising public awareness about the importance of preserving the park's unique 
ecosystem and encouraging responsible visitor behaviour can help reduce negative human impacts. 

 

I urge you to reconsider the proposal for aerial killing and to prioritize the exploration and 
implementation of alternative, non-lethal methods for managing brumby populations in 
Kosciuszko National Park. It is our responsibility to protect and preserve our natural heritage in a 
way that respects the principles of compassion, science, and conservation. 

 

I kindly request that you take into account the voices of concerned citizens like myself and engage 
in a meaningful dialogue with experts, conservationists, and stakeholders to find a more humane 
and sustainable solution to the issue at hand. Together, we can work towards a future where both 
brumbies and the park's ecosystem coexist harmoniously. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I look forward to hearing about the steps you will 
take to address our concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

Beverly Bugeja 


